From: Jim Wilson

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Swine pollution
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 5:01:06 PM

Governor Hutchinson

I have enjoyed the beautiful Buffalo River, camping, fishing and canoeing there since the early 1970's.
My grandchildren now benefit from the care that has been taken in this one of a kind treasure. Thinking
that we might lose this piece of Arkansas nature when you have the ability to stop this pig factory
craziness is unthinkable.

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed.

Jim Wilson
212 Wilson Point
Hot Springs, Ar 71913
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